
                
 

Thursday, October 6th, 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 

Please be advised that there were several nomination forms that were submitted to the school on Thursday by our 
Elections deadline of 4:00pm. The parents that submitted their nomination forms have all been accepted, therefore 
there was no need to hold formal elections this year. The Presteign Parent Council (PPC) is an active body of parents 
that have put their names forward to help support enrichment opportunities for the school and ultimately for your 
child(ren).  
 
This process is initiated every year to ensure that there are opportunities for new parents that have children 
attending Presteign to get involved and participate in the school events that may unfold. Parental involvement is 
important and a critical component in rearing and raising your children. In the past we have had multiple parental 
guest speakers and opportunities for you to get involved and stay informed of school related issues. Your active 
participation is very important to your child's education. Parent Engagement is highly valued in the TDSB and 
impacts student achievement. 
 

All forms were collected in the main office or via email.  Our self-nominated parents are:  
 
Mr. Philippe Moser (Member at Large) 
Ms. Lucia Clark (Member at Large) 
Ms. Naseem Mithoowani  
Ms. Rita Alexander 
Ms. Karen Evoy 
Ms. Natalie Syrmopoulos 
Ms. Penelope Tzortzis 
Ms. Elaina Christopoulos 
Ms. Bruna Lima 
Ms. Nickey Bekris 
Ms. Barb Lorefice 
Ms. Marina Karantonis 
Ms. Vanessa Baker 
Ms. Sarah Albany 
 
We will form a council based on all nomination forms and within the council our first order of business will be to 
determine the various roles available by Tuesday, October 11th. We will hold a zoom meeting at 5:00pm to determine 
the roles.   
 
We would like to thank Ms. Lucia Clark and Mr. Jordan Kanner for stepping forward last year as Co-Chairs. As well, 
we would like to thank Ms. Marietta Jasper as Treasurer.   
 

We look forward to connecting and building community together.  
 
Warm regards,  
 
 

 

Peppi Kondilis-Minos 
Principal  
Presteign Heights ES 
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